
 

 
 
 

  

 

 

6th October 2023 
 

 
 
Dear Parents/ Guardians 
 
Year 3 Piano Group Tuition 
 
I would like to introduce myself, my name is Lianne Burbage and I am the head of music and a 
peripatetic instrumental teacher at Hampton Junior School.  
 
I am excited to inform you that from w/c 2nd October, I will be offering 30 minute group piano lessons 
to the children in Year 3. These lessons will take place in the school on a Monday afternoon, from 1-
1.30pm. There are a maximum of 10 spaces available. These are aimed at beginners and will focus on 
collaborative and supportive learning, covering the key skills as a group. This will be a good chance to 
learn ensemble playing skills and there will be designated time in the lessons for theory, note learning 
and aural skills. There will be keyboards & pianos available for all of the students to use in the lessons.  
 
All lessons are bookable directly through me and paid in termly blocks. The fees for the Autumn term 
lessons will be £100 for the 10 sessions. Children will need to bring their own copy of Get Set Piano 
Tutor Book 1- I will provide photocopies for the first session if needed. If you are interested, please 
sign up here: https://forms.gle/eatJHPyK8TPnV8V8A 
 
Places will be allocated on a first come, first served basis- I will offer spaces to the first 10 responses 
then move through the list as needed. For any further queries or information, please contact me 
directly at burbagemusic@gmail.com.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs L Burbage 
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